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EDUCATION
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PERSONAL PROFILE

COURSES AND CERTIFICATES

Highly motivated Cyber Security Analyst
seeking a Cyber Security role to gain
practical experience and further develop
my skills in safeguarding critical
information and detecting emerging cyber
threats. Committed to continuous learning
and professional growth in the rapidly
evolving field of cybersecurity.

ABDULAZIZ
ALABDULJABBAR
C Y B E R  S E C U R I T Y  A N A L Y S T

IBM: Introduction to Cybersecurity Tools
& Cyber Attacks (Jan 29, 2023).

IBM: Network Security & Database
Vulnerabilities (Jan 10, 2023).

Meta: Introduction to Front-End
Development (Aug 22, 2023).

Tuwaiq Academy: Dart 101 Course by Satr
Platform (Jun 10, 2023).

Tuwaiq Academy: Flutter 101 Course by
Satr Platform (Jun 6, 2023).

Digital Attaa: OOP and Computer
Application Design in C# (May 21, 2023).

Digital Attaa: How to make your first
game (Jun 19, 2023).

CONTACT ME AT

aziz22it@gmail.com

+966 50 726 0768

Abdulaziz Alabduljabbar

32iz.me

Cybersecurity Analyst at Naseej For
Technology (Sept 2023 - Present).
COOP Training in the Programming and
Development Department at Majmaah
University.

I worked with Full-Stack Developers and
Software Engineers.
I worked on Laravel framework and
developed a complete website along with its
database.

SIEM
Fidelis
Logrhythm
Laravel 10
Kali Linux
Teamwork
C++

SKILLS

Digital Forensics
Incident Response
Network Security
Analytical Skills
Security Tools
Programming
Problem-Solving
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